
 

 
March 11, 2019 

 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
For my last two projects I have had the privilege of working with Platinum Pipeline in the Bay Area.  They are a second-to-
none firm that knows how to deliver a project safely and on time.  Their field and office staff are extremely hospitable, 
and I appreciate their willingness to drop what they are currently doing to assist with any of my needs.  
 
Most recently, I have had the pleasure of working with their firm on our Public Storage Project in Pittsburg, CA. During this 
very rainy season Platinum Pipeline has become our savior in maintaining and dewatering the site.  When our grading 
subcontractor was unable to answer the call of duty it was Platinum Pipeline that came to save the day, time and time 
again.  I work closely with their office staff as well and they symbolize the same level of service in assisting me with 
coordinating with city and local jurisdictions, and also the neighboring/adjacent property owners.  The entire staff is 
efficient and detail-oriented; they always conduct themselves professionally in meetings and always completed the tasks 
on time or before the deadlines set forth. They are a key part of our project team and we owe much of our success to 
them being a part of it. 
 
In summary, I highly recommend Platinum Pipeline for any future construction opportunities and would consider them a 
valuable asset to any organization. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me directly for any further information that might be helpful. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Yemi Alade I Project Manager 

yalade@alstonco.com 

(949) 576-3117 
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